
 

KCC Transporting Children Policy  

Introduction  

All clubs must have a policy relating to transporting children to and from matches 
and training. All clubs must ensure that they have notified parents/guardians that 
parents/guardians are responsible for the safe delivery and collection of their child 
for matches and training.  

Club Policy  

● Coaches/team managers will be responsible for the children in their care 
when on the club premises for junior training and matches or on arrival at 
opponents’ cricket grounds. It is NOT the responsibility of the club, coach or 
team manager to transport, or arrange to transport, the children to and from 
the club or match.  

● Parents are responsible for ensuring children arrive at the club for 
training/matches/events and away fixtures/festivals. This includes any car 
sharing arrangements with other families. The club cannot accept 
responsibility for such arrangements.  

● Changes to arrangements for transportation between parents should be 
notified to the coach/team manager in advance of events.  

● The club also operates a Pick up/Drop off Policy which should be read in 
conjunction with the Transporting Children Policy.  

KW April 2025 
Review: April 2026 


